
 
BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  

COUNCIL MEETING 
WORKSHOP MINUTES 

July 11, 2017 
 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:00 PM 
 
OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 
the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 
advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 
place of said meeting. 
  
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Smith, Pagano, Arena, and Hoffman 
 
Absent: Councilman Jantz and Councilman Schenker 
 
Also Present:  Mayor DeStefano, Attorney Brian Lozuke, and Engineer Gary Auer 
 
Mayor DeStefano updated Council on the 14th Street project meeting that was held on Monday, July 11, 
2017 at Borough Hall with NJDOT, Street & Roads Committee, Engineer Gary Auer and Superintendent 
John LaPollo. 
 
Mayor DeStefano reported on the changes and additions at the former Sneakers Bar. Zoning Officer John 
LaPollo sent a violation letter. 
 
Councilman Hoffman expressed his concerns with paving on 14th Street and the moratorium with new 
home owners. A discussion ensued and Gary Auer has agreed to notify the residents. 
 
Councilman Pagano reported the Gary Brown contacted him regarding the Iron Workers Union that is 
interested in moving to Folsom. A discussion ensue and it was agreed to have Councilman Schenker and 
the Land Sale Committee handle.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENT:    No comments 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:21PM 
 
 All in favor. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Patricia M. Gatto 
Municipal Clerk 


